
 

 

 

 

PACTA Constitution and Bylaws 
Notice of Proposed Amendments 

 
The PACTA Constitution and Bylaws Committee, in collaboration with 
the State Officers, has proposed amendments to the association's 
Constitution and Bylaws. 
 
These proposed amendments will be presented for a vote during the 
Membership Meeting on February 13, 2025. The Membership Meeting 
will take place at the Hershey Lodge and Convention Center, prior to 
the PACTA Symposium. 
 
For more information, contact John Pulver, Executive Director at 
john@pacareertech.org. 
 
 

mailto:john@pacareertech.org

